R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-218-

Therriault, John ,

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Brian McLauchlin <bmclauch62
@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:.07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ’

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Brian McLauchlin

60082
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #%-219-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jeff Kumpula
<kumpula.jeff@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriauit
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

—CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ’

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ' .

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jeff Kumpula

60087-2960



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-220-

Therriault, John

T R

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Linda Moorman <uppityldm56
@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations. »

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ’

--Reducing the frecjuency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. :

CAFOs dot the illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Linda Moorman

60653-1277
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #4-221-
Therriault, John '

From: ' : Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Donna Scaletta
<donnascaletta@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 4:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES perrhits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4} types of ammal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. :

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and mst!tutlonahze routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the {llinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Donna Scaletta

60502-6819
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #74-222-
Therriaulg, Johg

G
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Wojciech Zieba
<w.zieba@sprawiedliwyhandel.pl>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 3:37 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.-
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Hlinois Pollution Contro! Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdlng areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from -
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and mstitutlonahze routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lilinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Wojciech Zieba

60687
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-223-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bess Kontos
<asimobk@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 3:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hlinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Bess Kontos

60440-2218
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-224-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Linda Kruhmin
<linda.kruhmin@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 3:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

fam writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factdry farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Linda Kruhmin

1422 Greenwood St

Evanston, iL 60201-4053
(847) 651-1197
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-225-

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Jeremy Rossman
<jeremysrossman@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 3:37 AM

To: ' Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Poliution Control Board -

Dear Pollution Control Board,

lham writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to: o

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water .

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. /

Thank you for standing up for Hlinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Jeremy Rossman

674 Driftwood Ln
Northbrook, IL 60062-5502
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-226-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Carol Lapetino
<carolandkj@att.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 3:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following: '

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. : '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Carol Lapetino

60516-2458
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #27-227-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of susan zitzler <fantasiawavel
@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 3:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoliph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information es'gablishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--lmproving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ‘

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
susan zitzler

60013-1107
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-228-

Therriault, John

R

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mikael Stefansson
<midas@primehome.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 3:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Devar Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2}
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Mikael Stefansson

60111
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-229-
Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Allan Kaplan <ak1015@att.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 3:.07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

——Improvmg production area requurements to protect U.S. waters and |nst|tutsonahze routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,”
Allan Kaplan

60073-5650
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-230-

Therriault, John
m

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Hilary Griffiths
<hilarygriffiths@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 3:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dehar Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be ‘preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdmg areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Hilary Griffiths

60203
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-231-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Donna Barrett <mjb146
@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ’

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

~Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ‘

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Controf Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ' :

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Donna Barrett

60089-2416
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-232-

Therriault, John ’
m

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Michelle Kremser
<michelle.kremser@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. lames Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Ilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. )

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Michelle Kremser

60660-3341
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-233-

Therriauit, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jennifer Sperando
<jennifer@corpbuscards.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

—-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. '

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hlinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Sperando

60108-1540
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-234-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Nancy Henninger
<nancy.henninger@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:37 AM

To: Therriault, John :

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspécts of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. :

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Nancy Henninger

60647-2403
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-235-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Bradley Daniels <brad_daniels_
l4@comcast.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. : . .

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

—-improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. '

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ' ‘ ‘

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Bradley Daniels

61821-4336
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R20.12—023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-236-
Therriault, John

S
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Robert Weld <sharpedge3
@att.net>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:07 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Robert Weld

60169-2407

61



R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-237-

Therriault, John

o
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Howard (Unknown) <h-
stein@uchicago.edu> ’
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:07 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. -

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the liinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Howard (Unknown)

60615-3175
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Therriault, John

m s

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Penelope Lichtenecker
<pslicht@dragonscave.at>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways. -

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Penelope Lichtenecker

60305
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7 -239-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lana Schmitt <wally21953
@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ‘

—-Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

—-Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

—-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ’

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Lana Schmitt

61115-1542
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #2-240-

Therriault, John
m

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Meghan Capulong
<megorox@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Meghan Capulong

60563-9224
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-241-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Andrea Bloom
<abloom@earlvillepost.com> ‘

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: " Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. o

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. ’ ‘

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ‘

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Andrea Bloom

60518
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-242-

Therriault, John .
M

From: ' Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Lester Kloss
<mrhtv@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 2:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoiph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Lester Kloss

60430-3533
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7 -243-

:I'herriault,_.lohn

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Karen Komperda
<k.komperda@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, iL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following: ‘

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. ’

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. '

~-Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Karen Komperda

60194-3606
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7 -244-

Therriault, John
J i R e S T

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Marzena Ziobro <marzena007
@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014 ;

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Marzena Ziobro

60638-5753
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-245-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Carlos Pecciotto
<cdesperdicio@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1.37 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5)-types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ‘

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

—Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Carlos Pecciotto

60622-8773
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Therriault, John

s

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Peggy Fread
<booktech@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:36 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14,2014

ilfinois Pollution Control Board

. Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factoryi farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Peggy Fread

PO Box 10541
Sedona, AZ 86339-8541
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-247 -

Therriault, John

From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kelly. Fidrick
<almostkelly@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:36 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: . R2012-023

Jan 14,2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Poliution Control Board,

!~ am writing in support of the Hilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why [ fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water .

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them. ' '

Thank you for standing up for llfinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Kelly Fidrick

1770 S Michigan Ave
Chicago, IL 60616-1212
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R20'12-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7 '248‘
Therriault, John

v
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jan Boudart <j-
boudart@northwestern.edu>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Poliution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Hlinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Jan Boudart

60626-3563
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Therriault, John

[ oot s

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Christopher Lee
<cleeenterprises@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Christopher Lee

60626-2676
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT # 7 -250-

Therriault, John
m

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of David Gaumer
<wizardgwiz@aol.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:08 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
David Gaumer

61821
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-251-

Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch org> on behalf of Mike Mustard <mmustard2000
@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:07 AM

To: ~ Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriauit,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollutton Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holdlng areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

~-Reducing the frequency of and tightening requiréments surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and mstltutlonallze routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. '

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Mike Mustard

61701-3806
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-252-

Therriault, John
e
From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kate Harder
<myshadowinil@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:07 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023-and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs facking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)

location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. '

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Kate Harder

60137-3692
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-253-

Terriat John 7

From: . Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Mark Lickerman
<markblairlick62@gmail.com>

Sent: ) Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:07 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved inciude the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. )

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

~Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. :

~-Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. '

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility Siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Mark Lickerman

60614-6222
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R2012-023, FILED 1/14/14 - COMMENT #7-254-
Therriault, John

T ST g
From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Melissa Mazias
<mgmazias@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:.06 AM
To: Therriault, John
Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Poliution Contl;ol Board,

| arﬁ writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water ‘

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Melissa Mazias ‘

1620 Arbor Ln Apt 105

Crest Hill, [L 60403-2143
(815) 582-7009
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Therriaﬁlt, John
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sharon Konley
<ncesweetsmilegal@aol.com> '

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:06 AM

To: Therriauit, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

lllinois Pollution Control Board
Dear Pollution Control Board,
I am writing in support of the lilinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Poliution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or

drinking water _
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lilinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,

Sharon Konley

13868 Camino Lindo

Victorville, CA 92392-8981
(661) 390-9504
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Therriault, John
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From: Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kate Harder
<myshadowinil@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 1:06 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Ilinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

1 arﬁ writing in support of the lllinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on chtory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on.
That's why | fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or
drinking water _

- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation
across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and | hope that
you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for lllinois's rivers and streams.
Sincerely,
Kate Harder

1n186 Main St
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137-3692
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Don Mcclure <dmccjr@att.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 AM
To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randoiph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lilinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following: -

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must brovide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures. ’

—-Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste. .

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. 1 urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Don Mcclure

61820-8021
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From: - Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Kim Berowski
<rkberowski@ameritech.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601
Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding.Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal h.olding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

--Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

--Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems.

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters. ~

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Kim Berowski

60005-1172
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Therriault, John

From: Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Charles Bradford
‘ . <charles.bradford87@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2014 12:38 AM

To: Therriault, John

Subject: Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 14, 2014

Mr. James Therriault
100 W. Randolph St.
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the lllinois Pollution Control Board to maintain
the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the
following:

--CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2)
location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
structures.

--Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.

—Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
livestock waste.

~Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks,
discharges and other problems. : o o

--Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
surface waters.

CAFOs dot the lllinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. | urge you to defend the
advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,
Charles Bradford

62864-5035
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